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3. Online Teaching: TEC has started collecting data on online teaching here at UNMG. A Survey Monkey 
survey with 5 questions was sent out Wednesday, October 14. Faculty should respond to the survey and 
answer the 5 questions. TEC  
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Michelle Lee offered the following brief report from the advisement team: 
 
1. Jeannie Baca is on 1-year leave for educational purposes. Student Services will continue to move forward 
with initiatives as planned and new initiatives will take place as well. Jayme McMahon has been suggested 
to take Jeannie Baca’s place. 
 
2. Student retention will be a major focus moving forward and consequently, a new committee on student 
retention will be formed. Key individuals will need to be identified to participate on the committee. Thus, 
input will be solicited from everyone. 
 
3. Outreach activities will continue to take place such as Campus Caravans. Faculty will asked to participate, 
so please help out. Gallup, Miyamura and Central high schools are the focus of the Campus Caravans this 
fall. 
 
4. Michelle requested current enrollment numbers, but did not receive them prior to the meeting. She will 
have them for next meeting. 
 
Faculty question: is Baca’s leave paid? 
Response: no. 
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Questions from Faculty: 
What exactly is our reserve? 
Should 
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DOCUMENT #3: Administrative Policy and Procedures Manual 
Copies of the Table of Contents were available for all Faculty. President reminded faculty that Section 
F (FH) and the Academic Policy and Procedures Manual were the sources of the policies used to guide 
hiring of faculty, chairs, and administrators. 
 
Is a terminal degree or tenure required for faculty to serve as chair 
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